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 Outline 
 In October and November 2021, the Commission was consulted as part of the 
 consultation on the Early Years Strategy and proposals to reconfigure local 
 Children’s Centres.  To support its formal response, the Commission heard from 
 officers and from parents of children who attended children’s centres earmarked for 
 closure. The Commission formally responded to the consultation which closed on 
 15th November 2021. 

 Hackney Education have compiled a consultation report which provides a summary 
 stakeholder feedback on proposals for an Early Years Strategy and the planned 
 reconfiguration of children’s centres. 

 Hackney Education have also submitted a response to concerns raised by parents 
 at a consultative meeting held in October 2021. 

 Reports 
 -  Children Centre Consultation Report 
 -  Hackney Education Response 

 Action 
 The Commission is requested to note the above reports. 


